A special meeting of the Skokie Public Library Board was held May 31st at 7:30 p.m. for the purpose of discussing salary increases and a replacement to the Board to fill the vacancy created by Mrs. Miles T. Babb's resignation.

The following were in attendance: L. O. Green, Mrs. W. C. Griffin, Rabbi Karl Weiner, and Louis Weingart, trustees, and Mary Radmacher, librarian. The president, Mr. Green, called the meeting to order and in the absence of the secretary Mrs. Regan appointed Miss Radmacher acting secretary, pro-tem.

A list of staff salary recommendations were presented by the librarian and accepted as proposed.

A discussion for a successor to Mrs. Babb followed with a variety of names presented for consideration. A decision would be made at the next meeting.

The meeting adjourned at 8:30 p.m.

Respectfully submitted.

Mary Radmacher

Acting Secretary pro-tem

Sadmacher